From: Micah Green, NSW Business Chamber
Sent: Thursday, 2 December 2010

To:

Subject: Reform of Federation Senate Hearing

Following up from today’s Senate Hearing, one of the Senators asked me if | knew the date of
publication of some Business Council of Australia data we referred to on page 5 of our submission
(at footnote 12). The date of the publication was October 2006, and a full copy of the publication can
be found here: http://www.bca.com.au/DisplayFile.aspx?FilelD=64

Regards
Micah Green, NSW Business Chamber
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